
 

 
 

 

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, DC 20426 

September 13, 2019 
 
OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS     
              

Project No. 10624-025 – Michigan 
       French Paper Hydroelectric Project 

     French Paper Company 
 
VIA FERC Service 
 
Shane Fenske 
French Paper Company 
100 French Street 
Niles, MI  49120 
 
Reference: Request for Extension of Time  
 
Dear Mr. Fenske: 
 

On February 27, 2019, French Paper Company (French Paper) filed a license 
application for the French Paper Hydroelectric Project No. 10624.  On August 16, 2019, 
Commission staff requested that French Paper submit additional information needed to 
process the license application, pursuant to section 5.21 of the Commission’s 
regulations.1  The requested information is due by September 15, 2019. 
 
 On September 10, 2019, French Paper filed a request for a 30-day extension of 
time until October 15, 2019, to respond to Commission staff’s additional information 
request.  Because the extension would not significantly delay processing of the license 
application, your request is granted.   

                                              
1 18 C.F.R. § 5.21 (2019). 
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If you have any questions, please contact Jay Summers at (202) 502-8764 or via 
email at jay.summers@ferc.gov. 
  
       Sincerely, 
  
   
  
       Vince Yearick 
       Director 
       Division of Hydropower Licensing 
    

 

mailto:jay.summers@ferc.gov

		2019-09-13T11:19:48-0400
	VINCENT YEARICK




